
Nikolay

Dear Alexander,
I have never read your books, only your newsletters. The sense
of your technique has become clear to me and I have started to
use it trying to understand everything that was happening to
me.

Since then some amazing and even mind-blowing changes have
happened in my not so long life. I went to South Korea to
study. It felt like going to another planet. I have taken
writing. I have met a lot of most interesting people. I have
been on TV. I have been doing scientific research. I have
traveled and studied foreign languages and Oriental culture. I
have taught English and practiced taekwondo. I couldn’t have
even imagined that life could be SO interesting! It is a good
fortune  to  spend  life  like  this  travelling  around  this
wonderful and lonely planet!

For nearly a year now I haven’t felt any strong and long
lasting negative emotions. There is a strong confidence that
nothing bad could happen to me. And it did not.

Things have gone far for me. Life is becoming more and more
interesting each day. This is a game that never ends but
brings me up to newer levels. Thank you for my understanding
that I am a person with a great destiny. It is so great that I
seemed to be able to influence other people’s destinies (I was
always afraid of that and yet it happened).

I can attract money and good luck into my own life and into
the lives of others – and I have proved this several times!
Nikolay.
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